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Liberty Utilities
Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.

Senior Counsel
Phone: 603-724-2135

Email: Michael.Sheehanlibertyutilities.com

November 19, 2018

Via Electronic Mail and Hand-Delivery

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DE 17-189; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities
Petition to Approve Battery Storage Pilot Program

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, enclosed for
filing in the above matter please find an original and six copies of a SettlementAgreement, with
attachments, the TechnicaiStatement ofHeather M. Tebbetts, and the Technical Statement Regarding
Time-of-Use (TOU) Model.

All parties to this docket have signed the settlement agreement except for Sunrun, Inc., and
ReVision Energy, Inc. However, these two parties have indicated that they do not oppose the
settlement.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

‘/Ii,%
Michael J. Sheehan

cc: Service List
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